
Dear Parent/Guardian,

Hello, I’m Peter Backler and I’ll be teaching electric guitar lessons at Milford Primary 
School from this Autumn term onwards. I’ve been teaching the guitar for over 10 years 
and I follow the RSL Rockschool syllabus, which is a fun and contemporary approach to 
learning the guitar, covering all styles of music from Rock to Pop, Jazz to Blues and 
much more. 

Find out more about Rockschool here -

https://www.rslawards.com/rockschool/graded-exams/electric-guitar/

Your child will cover all aspects of playing the guitar during their lessons, from the 
basics through to working towards their grades. Lessons are priced at £9.00 for 20 
minutes and I will email out invoices at the beginning of each school term. 

If you think that your child would be interested in guitar lessons and would like 
further information then please email me at -

peter_backler@sky.com 

Please include - 

• Your child’s name 

•  Your address 

• Your contact name and email address

I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Many thanks,
Peter Backler

https://www.rslawards.com/rockschool/graded-exams/electric-guitar/

